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HELPING OUR HERITAGE IN THE
HISTORIC HEART OF HARBERTON
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Our fantastic maintenance volunteers,
Jonathan, Matt, Alex and Chris are keeping
the water out of the tower (it was rushing
down the walls in biblical proportions a few
months ago), the gutters clear of debris, the
walls clear of growing plants and even small
trees. They come out in all weathers to do
jobs that are cold and messy b and hidden,
\HW LW-V YLWDO ZRUN LI RX
EULIJKW QHZ IXWXUH ZH-G O

Why did we register as a charity?  Because we wanted to make
sure that when individuals give money (as a direct donation or in

D IXQGUDLVLQJ HYHQW WKH\ DUH FRQAG
entirely towards improvements to, and wider community use of
your church. These funds will be kept in a separate account, along
ZLWK WKH UHJXODU GRQDWLRQV IURP SH
RI 6W $QGUHZ-V-

The tower, the windows, the roof -  all need either urgent repairs
or further investigations. We are working with the architect to get
expert contractors to quote for these works, to raise funds to pay
for them, and then to be in a position to think about longer-term
ZRUNV WR EH SDUW RI D IXQGUDLVLQJ EL

The boiler - the PCC will very soon award the contract for the new
boiler, which should be in place before the end of summer, when
warmth will return! When the plans for wider use of the church are
agreed we will be able to judge how the new boiler will meet these
extended uses.
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<RX PD\ KDYH QRWLFHG WKDW WKH FO
moment - because we found some serious damage. We were
very touched to hear that David White had left a generous
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Is part of our church maintenance team.
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Last, but not least, bats! % HIRUH \RX FDQ GR DQ)

EXLOGLQJ \RX KDYH WR FKHFN IRU EDWYV

LQ WKH EHOIU\" :HOO ZH GRQ-W KDYH
just a few in one stairway that we will ensure have continued
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Events to join in — and have fun!

Please do come along to these events, take part, have a laugh and
beneft your unique bit of history here in Harberton!

+DUEHUWRQ 5RXQGHUY 'D\ DQG &KLOGUH
Saturday 1 July, 12.00pm on Harberton Playing Field — BBQ - Teas
- Bar! Playing in teams of six - ring Wilke Wing on 866091 right
away if you haven't entered your team yet. We all get to try to star!

6HFUHW *DUG H Qaturday@2l July 14.30-17.30 — visit ten
of the often-hidden gardens of Harberton, have a cream tea and
Pimms. All for just £5 — starting at the church. Invite your friends!
Get ideas! Just relax and admire someone else’s hard work.

Strawberry Fair — this took place on Saturday 17 June and raised
£1,356. Fantastic! And the church bells were rung, as a reminder of
the bell-ringing classes that will start in September.

KDW \RX WKLQ NInFolr\frgt tipdate we said that there
would be an Ideas Day in August to talk about what would make
the church work for you, and how we can get help in doing this. We
think that more of you will be able to take part if we talk with you at
the events above — and then maybe have a meeting in the autumn.
So, please, if someone asks you to talk about what you think and
want from the village church, just stop for a few minutes.

Look out for an August update, and we hope
to see you at some of the village events.
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